
Beach Boys’ Wilson coming to
Tahoe
By Patrick Ryan, USA Today

Brian Wilson has announced an extensive world tour, which is
being advertised as the last time he’ll perform the Beach
Boys’ iconic 1966 album “Pet Sounds” in its entirety, in honor
of its 50th anniversary.

The 70-plus date stretch hits Australia, Asia and Europe this
spring, before landing in the U.S. in June.

He will be at Harrah’s Lake Tahoe on Oct. 14 for the final
show of the tour.

Read the whole story
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